September 16, 2005

RE: Combination of Condominiums 1103 & 1104

Building & Grounds Commuttee
Board of Directors
The Harbours Condominium Association

I would like to request permission to replace all patio doors and increase the height from
6” 87 to 8'. There will be no change 1n the dimensions of width.

Please understand that replacement 1s necessary to correct water leak issues. The
threshold of the doors must be raised in the process of correction of the pitch to the

exterior of the balcony.

Ultimately, it not corrected the water may travel to adjacent condominium and cause
damage. | understand that I will be responsible for any repairs to the exterior EFIS and
agree to work with Read Blai in coordination of contractors.

Time 1s of the essence in response to this request. Thank you for your time.

Respecttully submitted

Ny ) 4
Frank Prell W%
1103/1104
(502) 551 -4444




